
 

 
 

DO NOT TOUCH 
 

Horn devices located in both bedrooms near your AC vent are required by 
code to assist with hearing the building fire alarm if sleeping on in the 
shower. These are association property attached to the main fire alarm 
system outside on the catwalks and only sound if someone pulls fire alarm 
outside.  
 
Please DO NOT TOUCH or attempt to move them under an circumstances. 
Repair/replacement from tampering can cost over $1,000 and will be 
charged to the unit owner. Should you notice any problem, please call the 
Property Manager. 
 

PLEASE NOTE: These have no connection to smoke detectors inside units 
which are unit owner property. 

 
Thank you.  
 
Oakridge V Board of Directors 


